Pam Welch

From: Matt Korot

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 10:55 AM

To: Matt Korot

Subject: Cancellation -- November Metro SWAAC meeting

The Nov. 9, 2016 meeting of Metro’s Solid Waste Alternatives Advisory Committee is cancelled due to a lack of agenda
items ready for the Committee’s consideration. The next meeting will be held on Dec. 14, 2016.

Matt

Matt Korot

Resource Conservation & Recycling Program Director
Metro

600 NE Grand Avenue

Portland, OR 97232-2736

503-797-1760
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